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Craig, Sondra

From: Dennis Beeskau <dbeeskau56@icloud.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 4, 2025 6:56 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: operations director 
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Sent from my iPad.  Please vote against the mayors proposal to create an operaƟons director posiƟon. This is totally unneeded 
and will cost the taxpayers more unnecessary money and all to make the mayors job easier! We are all struggling now with taxes 
and people are losing their homes because of high property taxes. The mayor should be thinking of ways to reduce taxes and not 
raise them, especially on foolish things like this. Meanwhile property crimes, theŌs and vandalism are rising and above the 
naƟonal average and the mayor will not even answer what he proposes to do to combat these. I’ve asked.  I have witnessed 
some of these problems myself. That money could be beƩer spent on other more important things or not at all and help out the 
taxpayers!   Thank you 


